
 
 
June 2nd, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer 

 

As per my email dated June 2nd the increase on the Caffitaly Ecaffe coffee capsules will be effective 

July 4th, 2022 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions. 

 

Thank you Chad  

 

 

Patrick Tranquilli 

Director of sales 

Bellucci Distributions ltd 

 

 

 

 

 


